Sample Agency Response to FLRA GC Charge Letter:

Letterhead

Case Number

Date

Dear (Name of FLRA Field Agent or Attorney),

The undersigned is designated the Agency representative in the above referenced matter. Union representatives are not authorized to afford non-employees entry to Agency facilities or release bargaining unit employees from official duties.  If you wish to interview bargaining unit employees on official time telephonically or enter Agency premises, please contact me in advance at PHONE and I will secure the release from duty of those employees to meet or talk with you. I will also make appropriate arrangements for your entry and use of Agency space to meet with bargaining unit employees if you so request.   Please give me as much notice as possible so the release can be arranged without undue interruption of the work.  This will also allow me to advise you if any employees are on leave, travel or otherwise unavailable.  

If you wish to interview or take statements from any non-bargaining unit employees, please provide me at least two days notice as I will wish to discuss the matter with these individuals in advance and be present at any such meeting.

At this time, the Respondent does not have a position on the allegations made in the charge.  We are conducting an inquiry into these allegations and will advise you of our position as appropriate.
Sincerely,

Name

Title

Address

